
 
 
Swindon Council is currently running a consultation on proposed changes to the 14 children’s centres in Swindon, which 

provide information, advice and services for parents of children under five. 
The council is planning on cutting £390,000 in funding for the centres, meaning thousands of families, some of them 

very vulnerable, will lose access to the services altogether. 

Please sign our petition urging the council to reconsider their proposals and SAVE OUR CHILDREN’S CENTRES. 

Background information and how to respond to the consultation can be found at 
www.swindon.gov.uk/childrenscentreconsultation. 

 

PRINT NAME ADDRESS SIGNATURE 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

 

http://www.swindon.gov.uk/childrenscentreconsultation

